
 

Groom Creek Fire District Fall Fundraiser 

Hosted by Prescott Pines Camp 

September 2, 2016 from 9:00am-1:00pm 

Prescott Pines will be hosting a Fall Fundraiser and will be 

donating 100% of the proceeds to Groom Creek Fire District. 

The Groom Creek Fire Department is essential for us and our neighbors. We need and 

appreciate our fire department and want to make sure they are here to stay! We hope you will 

join us in supporting our community.  

Who: All are invited! Bring your kids, bring your friends and bring your neighbors! 

What: Fall Fundraiser/Community Yard Sale for our very own Groom Creek Fire 

Department 

When: September 2, 2016 from 9:00am-1:00pm 

Where: Prescott Pines Camp, at the ball field. 

855 E. School House Gulch Road Prescott, AZ 86303 

Please join us! We will have bouncy houses, food for purchase, raffles and lots of items for 

you to buy! Our fire department will also be on site. We would love to have your support and 

show our fire department just what they mean to our community.  

*Do you have items you would like to sell? We would be happy to set up a table for you, free of charge, to sell your 

unwanted, gently used/new items with the understanding that 100% of the proceeds will go to our fire department. If 

you are a business and would like to donate an item or service to our raffle, we would greatly appreciate your 

contribution. If you are interested in supporting our fire department, please contact Crystal Storey at 928.445.5225, no 

later than August 26, 2016.  

 


